
 

September 2025 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome back to a brand-new school year at 

Ysgol Maes y Llan. We hope you all had a 
wonderful summer and that the children are 

feeling refreshed and ready for their exciting 
learning journeys ahead.  

A special warm welcome goes to our new pupils 

and families joining us for the first time. We are 
delighted to have you as part of our school 
community. This term is full of opportunities for 

learning, creativity, and fun, and we look 
forward to working closely with you to make it 

a successful start to the year. 

As always, your support in helping your child be 
well-rested, punctual, and prepared for their 

school day, is greatly appreciated. Working 
together, we can ensure that every child has a 
positive, happy, and successful school year. 

As we embark on this new school year together, 
we're filled with optimism and excitement. It's 
going to be a year of learning, growth, and 

memorable moments, and we can't wait to share 
it all with you. 

If you have any questions or queries, please do 

not hesitate to contact your class teacher or 
school. 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Beth Rolls 

Pennaeth/Headteacher 

 

 

Please ensure that we have up 

to date contact details at school. 
If your details (i.e. telephone 

number or email address) have 
changed, please can you inform 

us as soon as possible. 

A reminder that the school 
photographer is in school on 
Friday 12th September. Other 

siblings are welcome, from 8:30am 

 



 

 
 

 

Term Dates 2025-2026 

Autumn Term 2025: 

Monday 1st September - Friday 24th October 2025 

Monday 3rd November - Friday 19th December 2025 

Training days: 1st and 2nd September 

Spring Term 2026: 

Monday 5th January - Friday 13th February 2026 

Monday 23rd February - Friday 27th March 2026 

Training day: 5th January 

Summer Term 2026:  

Monday 13th April - Friday 22nd May 2026 

Monday 1st June - Monday 20th July 2026 

Training days: 13th April, 26th June and 20th July. 

Applications are now open for Secondary 
school places. Please visit: 

www.wrexham.gov.uk 

  

Dates for the diary this half term: 

1st & 2nd Sept 2025 – INSET days 

22nd Sept – Meet and Greet – Class open 

evenings. 

30th Sept – RWI workshop 

(Nursery/Reception) 

13th & 14th Oct – Parents’ evenings 

15th Oct – Governor Committee Meetings 

23rd  October – Spooky Disco 

 

 

Topic for this term: 

The overarching theme for this half term is 
‘Magic and Mystery’. The teachers have been 

discussing the title in each class and the children 
have been giving their inputs and deciding which 
direction they would like to take in their 

learning: 

Dosbarth Chirk – Foggy, Foggy Forest 

Dosbarth Conwy – Room on the Broom 

Dosbarth Criccieth – Wizard of Oz 

Dosbarth Penrhyn – Are Dragons Real? 

Dosbarth Caerdydd – Mythical Creatures  

 

 

 

 

Early Education 

Applications are now open for 
January’s intake. 

For children whose 3rd birthday 
falls between September 1st to 

December 31st 

Applications need to be completed 
by October 24th, 2025 to be allocated 

a place for the Spring term 
January 2024. 

You can apply online for Funded 
Early Education. Alternatively, 

paper applications are available by 
emailing: 

fundedearlyeducation@wrexham.g

ov.uk. 

 

 

 

 

Criw Cymraeg’s Welsh Phrases 

Criw Cymraeg would like to remind you of 
some of the phrases we will be using this 
half term: 

Hwyl fawr – goodbye 

Esgusodwch fi – Excuse me 

Barod - Ready 

Diolch yn fawr – Thank you very much 

Tyrd yma - Come here 

 

 

 

Flying Start 

Applications are now open for January’s 
intake. 

You will need to complete the ‘Flying Start 2-
year-old Childcare’ Application Form. You 

can only apply once your child has reached 
15 months of age.  

 

The online application will only let you 
proceed if you live within an eligible 

postcode area. For those receiving Flying 
Start services as Outreach, you will need 

to complete a paper childcare 
application form with your Flying Start 

Health Visitor. 
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